
It has been almost 46 years since we proudly graduated as the class of OVC’77. That 
is cause for celebration! The U of G Alumni Reunion Weekend is June 23-25, 2023.

As you know, “things” got in the way of our 45th reunion last year, but we have 
some great events planned for this June! This newsletter outlines important details 
for our reunion. In addition to reuniting with classmates and friends, Alumni 
Reunion Weekend gives you the opportunity to return to campus (and the lovely 
city of Guelph), to see all the changes and visit familiar spaces. As well as our class-
specific events, you can take part in a wide range of other tours and events 
organized by the university. By all means, bring along your spouse or partner, to 
share in the memories. Those 4 years we spent in Guelph shaped our lives in a 
significant way.

Accommodations: 
Hampton Inn & Suites
725 Imperial Rd. N.
Guelph, ON
519-821-2144.

OVC’77 Alumni Weekend Itinerary:
Friday, June 23:
7-9 pm – OVC’77 Meet & Greet

Hampton Inn & Suites
Please contact George Whittle  whittleg6@gmail.com if you plan 
on attending. Estimate of numbers is important.

Saturday June 24:
9-11 am – Choice of OVCAA Welcome Breakfast or Main Campus tours (OVC 

Lifetime Learning Centre or Main Campus)

11:15 am – OVC’77 Class Photo and OVC Tour. The short tour will hopefully re-
visit some old (memorable) spots, as well as some facilities that we could not have 
imagined back in our school years.

Meet at OVC Main Building front steps.

12:30 pm – OVC’77 Reunion Luncheon
OVC Cafeteria

2:30-4:30 – Alumni Craft Beer Social
Brass Taps

Evening (7 pm?) – A dinner for any interested classmates is being organized. Details 
to come at a later date.
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Visit the U of G website (Alumni Affairs & Development) 

for a more complete reunion listing and registration 

information. www.uoguelph.ca/alumniweekend

Register for on-campus events with Alumni Affairs & 

Development (registration opens in early April). It is 

advised that you register as soon as possible after that 

date (especially for the Craft Beer Social, as those limited 

tickets are reserved fast).

Please share this information with the classmates you’ve 

remained connected with, so everyone has the date 

marked in your calendars.

Looking forward to seeing you at Alumni Reunion 

Weekend 2023!

George Whittle

OVC’77 Reunion Leader

http://www.uoguelph.ca/alumniweekend
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